
City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 19-395, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 04-02-19

Title:
Consideration, discussion, and possible approval of and authorization to execute a
Proclamation in support of the 2020 Decennial Census

Background:
The next Decennial Census will commence on April 1, 2020, one year from now and shall be conducted by the
U.S. Census Bureau.

The City of Broken Arrow is in support of a complete and accurate count of all residents of this fast growing
city, located in two counties. The city also recognizes the importance and significance of the Decennial Census
and therefore desires to proclaim support of the census, through the proposed Proclamation.

Cost: None

Source:

Requested By: Michael Skates, Director

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: Proclamation
Recommendation:
Approve and authorize execution of Proclamation.
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